



Help us communicate this important natural gas safety information to your community. **Please have it translated.**

Ayúdenos a comunicar esta información importante sobre seguridad con gas natural a su comunidad. **Solicite su traducción.**

Fall 2023

Dear Public Official,

Like you, CPS Energy is committed to the safety of the communities we serve. You are receiving this mailing because many people in your community live or work near a high-pressure gas transmission pipeline. Please take a moment to review this letter and the enclosed brochure on our natural gas pipeline safety initiatives, which discuss how you can inform the public about pipeline damage prevention and gas incident response.

We are respectfully seeking your help to educate your staff and constituents on gas pipeline safety, and we encourage you to share this brochure. To learn more about excavation safety and to order safe digging materials, please visit **cpsenergy.e-smartworkers.com**.

CPS Energy is the nation's largest municipally owned energy utility providing both natural gas and electric service. We own and operate 6,060 miles of underground pipelines, which supply natural gas to approximately 381,379 customers.

Our Integrity Management Program (IMP) helps us continuously improve safety by identifying and managing risks to our natural gas transmission pipelines. This program includes hazard assessment and prevention activities to lower the operating risks of CPS Energy transmission pipelines within high-consequence areas in your community. For more information about this program, please call 210-353-2790 or use the QR code below to download an overview.

At CPS Energy, we share your commitment to protecting public safety and the environment in any natural gas pipeline emergency response. As part of our Emergency Preparedness Communications, we have an Emergency Response Plan for natural gas pipeline incidents, developed in accordance with federal and state regulations. This plan informs our emergency preparedness work with first responders. We encourage you to review your local emergency operations plan (EOP). Having a community EOP in place is critical for responding safely and effectively to catastrophic natural gas leaks, fires, and explosions.

We thank you in advance for your help in educating our community and creating a more informed and engaged public regarding natural gas safety.

Sincerely,

Richard Lujan

Senior Director of Gas Solutions



Point your phone's camera at the QR code to view our Integrity Management Program.